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Valley Health System and Anthem Agree to New Contract 

Good news!  We are pleased to announce that Valley Health System and Anthem 
have reached agreement on a new contract. The Valley Health System of facilities 
and physicians in the Winchester area will remain in the Anthem network.  
 
The new agreement gives TLC Key Advantage and TLC HDHP members Anthem in-
network access to Valley Health System caregivers and services through 2023. 
 
Members with questions can call Anthem Member Services at 1-800-552-2682. 
 

Please do no reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to the Office of 
Health Benefits mailbox at tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov. 
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